
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
A special meeting of the Alcona County Board of Commissioners was held in the County 
Building in the City of Harrisville, Michigan, on Thursday, November 30, 2017 at 1:08 p.m. 
 
Chairman Johnston called the meeting to order.   
 
 
Commissioners present: Adam Brege, Craig Johnston, Carolyn Brummund,  Kathleen 
Vichunas and  Gary Wnuk.  Also present Patricia Truman, County Clerk and Sheila Scott, 
Deputy County Treasurer. 
 
The board then reviewed and made adjustments to the proposed 2018 General Fund budget. 
 
Motion by Brege, seconded by Wnuk, to approve submitting the projected FY 2018 
General Fund budget for the Revenue Sharing and County Incentive Program 
Certification with revenues of $4,641,400.00 and expenditures of $5,119,400.00. 
         MOTION CARRIED 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m.  
 
 
_____________________________________  ________________________________ 

Clerk       Chairman  

 

             


